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We are committed to working with the community and local businesses going forwards to minimise 

any potential impact, should work be required over the summer period. 

We are currently hoping to have works completed by Autumn 2021 although this could be impacted 

by weather and tidal flows. 

Before Christmas we paid a socially distanced visit to Tarbert Academy to present winners of a 

poster competition. We have engaged regularly with pupils encouraging our 3Ps flushing messaging 

and keeping them up to date with the project. 

Torra WTW, Islay 

The £2.5 million investment to improve water services on the island and help enable affordable 

housing is well underway. 

A state-of-the-art Transportable Treatment Unit (TTU) was delivered under police escort by land and 

sea in November, to its permanent home at Torra WTW. It will boost supplies, providing an 

additional 70,000 litres of drinking water every day to around 1900 customers in Bowmore and Port 

Ellen areas. It is part of an ongoing programme of works on the island. 

Scottish Water thanked Argyll & Bute Council and local communities for their collaboration and 

support. 

Planning for a new pipe bridge has been approved to cross the River Torra north east of the 

treatment works. This will support a short section of the 2k new raw water main being installed 

north of Torra WTW. The new TTU should be in operation from Spring following the mains 

installation. 

This project is part of an ongoing programme of works on the island to upgrade water pipes to 

ensure customers continue to enjoy clear, fresh drinking water, and reduce the chance of pipes 

bursting. 

Bowmore ʹ Start dates for this have not been confirmed yet but expected to be over the summer. 

School Street, Port Ellen - This is a 2-3 week project and should be finished in the next week. 
Delivered by local contractor McFadyens. 

Emerivale & Shore Street, Port Ellen - Commenced on Monday 23rd November and for approx.10 
weeks. Delivered by local contractor McFadyens 

Daal Terrace, Port Charlotte - Due to commence February 2021 and it will last approx. 2 weeks. 

Delivered by local contractor McFadyens 



carbon per annum. 

 

PV power is instrumental in helping tackle climate change and reducing our carbon footprint.  

An electric vehicle charging point was also installed supporting the transition of Scottish Water’s 

fleet of vans away from fossil fuels to clean energy. 

Aqualibrium, Campbelltown Update 
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